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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1421/05
by Sir Robert Atkins (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Light dues

Will the Commission state what communications it has had with the Government of the United 
Kingdom regarding navigational aids based in the Republic of Ireland supported by a £7.2 million 
subsidy from the UK?


